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Dear Ms. D'Alessandro,

People’s Power & Light (PP&L) is a Providence-based nonprofit organization dedicated to making energy
affordable and environmentally sustainable. On its behalf, I am writing in regard to Docket #4288 and to
support the Distributed Generation Contracts Board's 2014 recommendations for the ceiling prices and

megawatt allocation plan for the 2014 program.

We have supported the DG program since its inception and we are supportive of the 2014
recommendations from the DG Contracts Board. We are very comfortable with the methodology,
process, analysis, and results. The program has been very successful insofar as it has produced results
intended by the enabling legislation. Distributed generation projects have been built at costs that compare
well to other states. If the recommendations are adopted by the Commission, we can expect to see further

progress.

Thank you for your attention.
Sincerely,

[ F R

Larry Chretien, Executive Director
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